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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
Dear planning department

I am objecting again to the proposed development on pincents lane. The reasons for this are:

The infrastructure can not cope. There are ready too many houses built in and around tilehurst. There have been
several accidents near us including fatalities.

The schools and doctors are full.

There is little green space left for us and you are destroying what little we have.

There is such a diverse number of wildlife species living in and around this area.

The road system is already overcrowded with parked cars and this ‘eco’ proposal of less car space on plots is a
farce as people will have cars and parking on the road will happen.

There is already a massive ‘mini’ town being built on the other side of theale (basically just across the road’
We have experienced flooding due to climate change and it has been proven that building housing estates and
loosing green space contributes and increases this.

Lisa Akister

Sent from my iPhone



